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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 9:47 AM
To: 'Joy Su'
Subject: Horton Street UST (RO3185) Phone Call Followup

Hi Joyce, 
Thanks for the voice mail and the update on the site status.  I’ve extended the deadline until July 28, 2017 to 
provide some additional time to get the List of Landowners Form back from the City.  This will keep it in 
compliance with deadlines and the state requirement for directive letter compliance. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax: 510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF Copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 


